
VILLAGE OF PALISADES

BUILDING COMMITTEE

Tuesday, January 23, 2024

6:00 pm

Present Kelly Weatherford - Permit Clerk
Carolyn LaRue - Ordinance Clerk
Brandi Carter - Member
Dennis Paquette - Member

Absent Kelli Lane - Member
Janece Farr - Member

Dave LaRue - Requesting resident

Building Committee convened today to review the plans for the construction of a shop
building for Dave LaRue. This will be a20x40' building Gober Buildings out of
Seminole Oklahoma will construct the building. This will be on the northwest corner of
the property. Building delivery and construction will be in approximately 1-2 weeks.

No flood plain issues were identified. [tlr. LaRue also shared a drawing of the building
and the building location on the property from a PRAD map. The building plans met all
the requirements of our Ordinances. Recornmend issuing a building permit and a heavy

permit to Mr. LaRue

Minutes itted by Carolyn LaRue
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